
 

 

WERF activated – Helene Response 

Wesleyan district superintendents throughout the Southeastern 

United States have been assessing Hurricane Helene’s impact.  

In response to reported damages and awareness of immediate 

and long-term needs, General Superintendent Wayne Schmidt 

activated the Wesleyan Emergency Relief Fund (WERF), October 

1, 2024. 

All WERF donations go directly to The Wesleyan Church districts.  

Thank you for prayerfully considering how you can give to help 

with recovery efforts. 

If you would like to give through Turnpike Wesleyan Church, mark 

your donation for: WERF 

 

You can mail a donation directly to: Global Partners, 13300 Olio 

Rd Ste 400, Fishers, IN 46037 

 

Or give online: 

https://wesleyan.my.site.com/donorportal/s/fund/a1sVu00000Rct

rrIAB/werf-hurricane-helene  
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